CORNELL UNIVERSITY MEDICAL COLLEGE

1300 YORK AVENUE NEW YORK, N.Y. 10021 (212) 472-6493

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

April 27, 1978

Dr. Fred Seitz President Rockefeller University Abby Aldridge Hall 66th Street and York Avenue New York, New York 10021

Dear Fred:

We have just received from The Rockefeller Foundation a grant of \$8,000 in support of a cooperative planning project for a program in geographic tropical medicine among Cornell, New York University, and Columbia. I should like to invite you to participate in this activity and, if you would like to do so, to let me know who your representative will be.

With best regards,

Sincerely,

Theodore Cooper, M.D.

Dean

cc: \(\text{Dr. Joshua Lederberg} \)